DPS | ﬁi‘%\ ) 2011 News

U Dundalk Photographic Society

Three Club Members Awarded
Licentiateships by IPF

Well done to Michelle McNally, Thomas Gray & Marie Agnew on being awarded their
Licentiateships by the Irish Photographic Federation (LIPF).

Left to Right: Marie Agnew, Thomas Gray, Michelle McNally

The Licentiateship of the Irish Photographic Federation is the first level Distinction.

Applicants put forward a panel of ten images, which is assessed by a panel of experienced
photographers. So congratulations to Marie, Michelle & Thomas, well done to you all!
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